
In Memory Of Keith Eugene Farr 
March 8, 1942 – February 4, 2017 

 
 

 
Keith Eugene "Gene" Farr of Waco passed away Saturday, February 4, 2017. Graveside services 
will be 10 a.m., Saturday, February 11, at Oakwood Cemetery. 
	
Everyone knew Gene Farr! Local attorney and Baylor Law Grad, he was widely known and 
respected within the community. 
	
Gene lived on a ranch outside Waco where he spent most his time fishing, farming, and hunting 
with his children. 
	
He was preceded in death by his mother, Hallie Marie Farr, and father, Elmer Keith Farr.	
Gene is survived by his brother, David Herman Farr; his son, Joseph Keith Farr; and daughter, 
Aimee Elizabeth Farr. 
	
The family invites you to leave a message or memory on our "Tribute Wall" 
at www.WHBfamily.com. 	
 


